
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

THE CITY OF AGOURA HILLS  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 2, 2006  

HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING DATE IS 

NOVEMBER 16, 2006, AT 6:30 P.M.,  

IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS OF CITY HALL. 

 

 

For further information please contact the 

Planning Department at (818) 597-7309 
 


